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Hot Dog Friday was a great success!
Both our lovely parents and 
precious students enjoyed the 
variety of chicken, pork and 
vegetarian options we had. It 
was a lovely way to kick in the 
academic year with socializing, 
eating and chatting!

Halloween Sale & Carving 
Competition 
were amazing days for everyone.
Who doesn’t enjoy the spooky 
spirits! 
Congratulations to our winners!

Halloween was not all.

You will still have more fun joining us in 
Christmas. More to announce and more 
to come.

Wait for our 

Christmas
Baz�r 

with very special products.

Many thanks for our volunteers. No event can be 
as successful without your contribution and 
enthusiasm.

PTO board 
Members finally had 
their face-to-face 
meeting after so long.      
It was so heartwarming to 
be together at school again! But 
not only that, they also had the honor 
of meeting with the Dr Pelonis, the 
president to 
discuss multiple 
issues, followed 
by meetings of 
the PTO reps with 
the principals.
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We are happy to announce that the “Youth to 
Youth Program” will take place again this year.  
starting November 6th.
Hot Dog Friday was not it! Wait for our Coffee 
Friday, Donuts Friday and many more Happy 
Fridays to come. Dates to be announced. Stay 
tuned!

Hooray for the best 
pumpkin winner.

Appreciation: 

Announcement:

1st award: Ruby Gr4

2nd award: Ismini & Kimonas Gr5

3rd award: Stefany & Fotini Gr1


